
 

Today we enjoyed a visit from Elliot form the St Phillip’s Centre in Leicester. 

Elliot is Jewish and came to talk to us about his religion. We enjoyed finding out 

about Jewish festivals and customs and enjoyed looking at some Jewish 

artefacts. We also enjoyed asking lots of questions.  


